
School Office 

Hours 

7:30-4:00 

Monday-Friday 
 

School Hours 
K-6 grades 

 

Monday 

8:30-1:50 
 

Tuesday- 

Friday 

8:30-2:50 
 

Transitional 

Kindergarten 

Hours 

8:30-11:50  
Lunch 11:50-12:10 

 

Upcoming 

Events 
 

November 6th  
Board Meeting 

7 pm 
 

November 11th 

NO SCHOOL 
Veterans Day 

 

November 14th  

Math Night 

6pm 
 

November 19th  
PTA Meeting 

6 pm 
 

November 20th  

Board Meeting 

7 pm 
 

November 25th-29th  

NO SCHOOL 

Thanksgiving Break  
 

December 5th  

TK & Kinder 
Concert 
6:30 pm 
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Lincoln Elementary  
6910 N Gettysburg Place Stockton, CA 95207 

209-953-8652 

Attendance 24 Hour Line: 

209-953-8621 

Absences must be cleared 

within 48 hours.  

 Respect    Our Best   Attitude  Responsibility   

Principal Message 
 

Happy November!  

  

During this second quarter of the year, we will be focusing on 

schoolwide attendance.  Our goal for attendance is 96% 

schoolwide.   On average Lincoln Elementary has 35-50 

absences a day.  This is a VERY high number of students out a 

day.  Our goal is to have less and less absences a day.  For a 

student to have 96% attendance for the year, they cannot miss 

more than 9 days for the whole school year.  That is no more 
than 1 day a month.  Please do all you can to help support your 

child in coming to school on time every day.  If your child is 

absent for any length of time, please call the office so the 

absence can be excused.   The office number is 209-953-8651. 

  

We encourage parents to continue to look at the student 

planners daily (grades 2-6).  Every teacher will write 

homework in their planner daily.  This will assist in knowing 

what your child is expected to do each day.  

  

Lost and Found is a constant issue on our campus. When you 

send lunch boxes, instruments, jackets, sweaters, water bottles 

to school with your child, we encourage you to clearly label 

these items.  When there are student names on them, it is much 

easier to get the items back to the owner. 

  

As always, we appreciate the partnership that you have with 

the school to help improve your child’s academics, behaviors, 

and social-emotional learning.  We take pride in our work with 

our students and we want to do the very best we can with 

them.  We know it is a team effort.  Please continue to support 

and be involved.  

  

All the best, 

Mrs. Sprinkle 
 

 

 November Character Trait  

Fairness 

 

Here are some ways that we 

can show fairness… 

 
Taking Turns: Make sure everyone 

has a chance to participate 

 

Playing by the rule: Follow the rules 

of the game and be honest about 

scoring and penalties 

 

Sharing: Share with others and take 

only your fair share 

 

Being Respectful: respect the rights 

of others and people who are different 

from you 

 

Being Open-minded: Listen to 

others’ opinions and try to see their 

side in a disagreement 

 
Not playing favorites: Make 

decisions without favoritism and 

don’t take advantage of others 

 

Being impartial: Be Impartial and 

determine facts before making a 

decision 

 

 

 


